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Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees Recognize Three Parent Volunteers
  

Houston, Texas: Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees recognized three parent volunteers at the 
April Board meeting.

Marylou Hernandez, parent volunteer at Pyburn Elementary, has devoted over 410 hours to 
the campus, mostly working with Kindergarten and Pre-Kindergarten students and teachers, 
assisting during breakfast and decorating the school for special occasions. The staff at Pyburn 
Elementary School describe Ms. Hernandez as a truly awesome volunteer who is always friendly 
and willing to help with whatever needs to be done. They appreciate her volunteering and her 
love for Pyburn.

Rocio Flores, parent volunteer at Woodland Acres Elementary, is the mother of a third grade 
student in the Dual Immersion program. Ms. Flores has attended every parent and PTA meeting 
on campus this year and has also devoted many volunteer hours to the school, helping with the 
Fall Festival and Red Ribbon Week activities. In addition, she uses her technology skills to film 
campus events and festivities. Her time, talent, and technical skills are very much valued and 
appreciated by the staff at Woodland Acres Elementary School.

Olga Garcia, parent volunteer at Woodland Acres Middle School (WAMS), gives freely of her 
time and abilities to help make WAMS the best school it can be by assisting in the library and by 
helping set up for various parent meetings on campus. The staff considers her a valuable resource 
and appreciates her donating her time and energy to the students, other parents, and staff of the 
school.

GPISD and Board of Trustees would like to thank these wonderful ladies for their dedication.
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Pictured left to right: Marylou Hernandez, Rocio Flores and Olga Garcia  
Each parent volunteered are pictured with Ramon Garza, Board Secretary and Dr. Angi 
Williams, Superintendent of Schools 
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